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Hello,

As a rural Oregonian, | want urge all of you to support strong climate legislation for Oregon!
This is critical for our future and we need to have a strong cap and invest policy. This is not
the time for Republicans to leave the state again and risking our future. The argument that
Oregon is just too small to make a difference flies in the face of common sense that small acts
result in huge wins when aggregated together. We understand this concept when we save just a
few percent of our income every year toward retirement! Why would we operate any
differently regarding our climate? As Trump says, “fumes are spewing into the air....It’s our

air, their air, everything - right?”

thank you,
Nancy Boever
Bend, Oregon



